From: Kohar Kojayan
To: General Plan

Subject: FW: Baywood Zoning change

Date: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:41:16 PM

From: Diane Papan

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 5:30 PM

To: Kohar Kojayan < kkojayan@cityofsanmateo.org>

Subject: Fw: Baywood Zoning change

From: Karen Sauermann

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 3:50 PM

To: Diane Papan < dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org >

Subject: Baywood Zoning change

Dear Diane,

My parents and my husband and I are long time residents of Baywood Knolls.

My parents on Princeton Rd since 1966 and our home on Nevada Ave since 1980! We settled here because of the quiet, stable community of custom built single family homes. Zoning changes could result in developers buying contiguous properties and developing condos or apartments and the quality and character of our neighborhood is gone. We strongly oppose a zoning change!

Best regards, Karen Sauermann

Sent from my iPhone